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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have promoted Children’s Mental Health Week ‘Express 
Yourself’ and “Your Voice Matters”.  PHSE lessons, class assemblies, 
and lunchtimes planned by School Council have all raised awareness 
towards these extremely important topics. 

We have focused on how ‘our voice matters’ and what we can do as 
individuals to have a bigger impact. We’ve encouraged the children to 
share their ideas and opinions for areas within school through 
suggestion stations and look forward to putting their ideas into action!

On Friday 16th February (last day of the half term) we have arranged a 
non school uniform event. Children can come to school in non-uniform 
to express themselves, whether it be letting their personality shine 
through with their favourite colours, showing off their team spirit in their 
favourite teams kit or just coming as they are in their comfiest clothes! 
We want all children to share what makes them, them.

We are also raising funds for Place 2 Be, if you wish to donate please 
follow this link - 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/hillside-primary-school-170724264827
6?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhillside-primary-sch
ool-1707242648276&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

Thank you for all your ongoing support. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,

Mrs Wass 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/hillside-primary-school-1707242648276?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhillside-primary-school-1707242648276&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/hillside-primary-school-1707242648276?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhillside-primary-school-1707242648276&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/hillside-primary-school-1707242648276?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhillside-primary-school-1707242648276&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share


Safer Internet Day
On the 6th of February 2024, Hillside Primary School took part in Safer Internet Day. 
Safer Internet Day is celebrated globally every year to promote the safe and positive use 
of digital technology for children and young people and inspire a national conversation. 
The theme for 2024 was ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing 
influence and navigating change online’.

The internet has an amazing range of information and opportunities online, but how can 
we help support children and young people separate fact from fiction? From gaming and 
chat, to streaming and video, young people are shaping the interactive entertainment 
spaces they are a part of. Safer Internet Day 2024 centred around listening to pupils 
voices, particularly focusing on their perspective on new and emerging technology, how 
things online can make them feel and supporting children to question, challenge and 
change the online world for the better.

Safer Internet Day challenges everyone to play their part in fostering supportive 
relationships and respectful communities online. From discussing the ways the internet 
can be used to communicate, to creating positive change in online groups when bullying 
behaviours arise, the Day empowers young people to be at the heart of creating a better 
internet.

Often we hear about the negative impact that the internet and new technology has on 
young people, but on Safer Internet Day we want to celebrate the positives and to 
explore what we can all do to make sure that all young people have a positive time 
online. Parents and carers play a crucial role in supporting children to navigate the risks 
and make the most of the opportunities offered by technology. The most important thing 
you can do is to have a conversation and stay engaged with your children's digital lives.

            Thank you to all the parents who attended our workshop this week!
Please check out our home safety agreement on page 7 and 8.
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Hillside is taking part in Beat the Street! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KJbOghMQ5ZM&t=2s 

You can find more information on the website: 

https://www.beatthestreet.me/ipswich  

          Weekly Attendance
We want every single one of our children to be 

an Attendance Hero:
Here

Everyday
Ready

On time

Overall attendance is 91.6% Target 96%.

Every day counts! 
Yr 6 Osprey 98%, Yr R Butterfly 97.3%, Yr 2 Robin 96.5%,             

Yr 3 Fox 94.8%, Yr 3 Badger 94.8%, Yr 5 Seal 93.6%,                  Yr 
6 Kestrel 92%, Yr 1 Hedgehog 91%, Yr 4 Kingfisher 91%,       Yr 4 

Puffin 90.3%, Yr 5 Dolphin 90.3%, Yr 3 Deer 90%,                Yr 2 
Wren 89.8%, Yr R Ladybird 88%, Yr 1 Squirrel 85.4%

 Well done Osprey 98 % !

                         

    

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KJbOghMQ5ZM&t=2s
https://www.beatthestreet.me/ipswich


Year 4 Maths Parent Meeting 

Thank you to all the parents for attending our 
meeting this week. The presentation can be 
found here:

https://hillsideprimary.co.uk/curriculum/year-gro
up-pages/year-4 

https://hillsideprimary.co.uk/curriculum/year-group-pages/year-4
https://hillsideprimary.co.uk/curriculum/year-group-pages/year-4
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Diary Dates 

Friday 16th February - Non school uniform Day - last day of 
the half term 

Monday 26th February - Return to school 

Week beginning Monday 4th March - Book Week at 
Hillside( more details to follow)

Week beginning 11th March - Science Week at Hillside 
(more details to follow) 

Thursday 28th March - Last day of the term 



Every day matters!
Attendance is the key 

to success






